
This letter is to voice my concern for a possible proposed change being considered 
in the Centennial Airport Part 150 Study. Specifically, recommendation #6.

My concern that ALL pilots look for empty land to make their turn and NOT to fly any
further south than the exit 191 (a MAXIMUM 4 mile limit) area or they will be over 
OUR city of Castle Pines North.  If they will stay well north of Surrey Ridge – 
hopefully it will not impact those residents either.  But, I definitely oppose 
planes routinely (and inadvertently) turning over our community and contributing new
noise and safety concerns to our community.   
I understand that the present pattern causes noise for Lone Tree and Highlands 
Ranch. However, when I moved here over 7 years ago, I did so, in part for the quiet.
I specifically did not move to areas where I knew there was airplane noise. This was
a conscience  decision and now- years later it might change. We are a community of 
over 10,000 people and it is unfair to make a change because the communities to the 
north of us have complained. People know when the move into those communities that 
Centennial Airport has always flown in their air-space.
Thank you for taking into consideration that we strongly this oppose a change.

Sheri and Ron Brummett
Castle Pines North residents


